Parent Newsletter- October 2022

GEORGETOWN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

47 Kent St. Georgetown, PEI COA 1L0



Sheryll O'Hanley - Principal

Dave Kerwin-Vice Principal

Website: http://Georgetown.edu.pe.ca

School Office: 902-652-8970

UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER

OCTOBER 11- X COUNTRY ZONE MEET @ SKC

OCTOBER 21- NO SCHOOL- PD DAY

OCTOBER 24- PUBLIC HEALTH DENTAL VISIT

OCTOBER 22-X COUNTRY PROVINCIALS @ MILL RIVER

OCTOBER 24- SCHOOL PICTURE DAY + GRAD PHOTO DAY

OCTOBER 24- M.A.D.D. CANADA VISIT TO GR. 7/8

OCTOBER 24-28 SCHOOL SPIRIT WEEK

OCTOBER 27- HOME AND SCHOOL MEETING @ 6

OCTOBER 31- HALLOWEEN

NOVEMBER 2- REMEMBRANCE DAY ASSEMBLY

NOVEMBER 3+4-NO SCHOOL - PD DAYS

Girls Soccer

Georgetown Schools Bantam aged girls have formed a soccer team with Southern Kings Consolidated and are competing and practicing together at their home field, Eastern Eagles Soccer Complex in Montague.

An updated end of year soccer schedule is listed here:

Oct 17- Home Game vs Morell- 4:30pm Oct 20- Away Game vs MIS- 4pm

Last Month we missed listing one of our staff members: Gloria Jenkins is a valuable member of our team.

She maintains our school is always quick to fix what needs to be done. Thank you Gloria!

SCHOOL PICTURE DAY/ GRAD PHOTOS

MONDAY OCTOBER 24TH WILL BE PICTURE DAY AT

GEORGETOWN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL. COME WITH

YOUR BEST SMILE!

PHOTOS CONTINUED- WE ARE ALSO PLEASED TO BE ABLE
TO OFFER GRAD PHOTOS FOR OUR GRADE 8
STUDENTS ON THIS EARLIER THAN USUAL DATE!!!

POSITIVE PARENTING from TWO HOMES

Positive Parenting from Two Homes for **Kids** is a school based program for children who are experiencing changes in their lives as a result of parental separation, divorce or parenting from two homes.

Mrs. Lank will be offering and co-facilitating this 5 session program.



Program will include education to show how children are affected by separation/divorce and how they usually respond (normalizing feelings); as well as emotional support to identify and share their feelings with other students with common experiences, while learning skills to cope with their feelings and manage their response.

Please contact Mrs. Lank at the school if you are interested in learning more or to register your student.

https://www.princeedwardisland.ca/en/information/justice-and-public-safety/positive-parenting-two-homes-kids-program

Water bottles



Water fountains are not accessible again this year except as water bottle fill stations. Please ensure your child has a water bottle or reusable cup in their lunch cans so they can access drinking water.

SCHOOL SPIRIT WEEK- OCTOBER 24-28



OCT 24- MOVIE STAR MONDAY OCT 25 TROPICAL TUESDAY OCT 26- WESTERN WEDNESDAY OCT 27- THROWBACK THURSDAY OCT 28- FANCY FRIDAY



Crib Club

The Grade 4/5 class has begun playing cribbage under the tutelage of self-proclaimed cribbage phenomenon, Mr. Brothers. This fun card game helps students improve mental math skills while also having fun and socializing with peers.

Recently, Crib Club has begun taking place after school as well. While Mr. Brothers, who recently awarded himself a Doctorate in Cribonomics, is there to play and mentor new players, many other staff members have been eager to participate as well.

If you have a student in Grade 4-8 who is interested in this after school club, available Tuesday and Thursday after school until 4:00, please have them inquire with Mr. Brothers, who is known far and wide throughout the land for his modesty.

PEI School Lunch Program Reminders



****Please send spoons or forks each day with your child for lunch. The cutlery is not provided with meals. Here is the calendar to remember ordering windows and cut off dates. Check out all the new options for lunches this year and register for student lunches here:

https://www.peischoolfood.ca/

CROSS COUNTRY RUNNING

Georgetown School competed recently at the Zone 4 x-country meet at Southern Kings Consolidated School. Jace M. won his race in first place for Novice Males and Maria M. placed 2nd in her race for Bantam aged girls. Congrats Maria and Jace- Best of Luck at provincials on October 22 in Mill River!

Co-Ed Soccer Team



Sign up for the co-ed soccer team being formed for students in Grades 4/5/6. Sign up sheet is located on Ms. Frasers classroom door.

This will be a semi competitive team that will play against other smaller schools (Cardigan and hopefully others) in the area. Parent Volunteers are also welcome to help with the coordination organization of this fun team!!!

Bussing Note



I wanted to communicate with you about our bus times and situation. Since we share a bus with other feeder schools in the Montague family, we are directly impacted if something changes anywhere else. Since Cardigan has moved locations to Montague High School our times have been changed. We are still working out the afternoon times, but the morning time your child was picked up today (October 17th) should be an accurate time going forward. It may alter by a few minutes. The afternoon times will fluctuate. We do know that Tuesday and Thursday will be later by at least 10 minutes.

I apologize for not having exact answers or exact bus times. We are working with the PSB to get more exact times. We appreciate your patience during this time and please reach out if you have more questions or concerns.

ShervII

Parent Newsletter- October 2022

GEORGETOWN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

47 Kent St. Georgetown, PEI C0A 1L0



Sheryll O'Hanley - Principal

Website: http://Georgetown.edu.pe.ca

School Office: 902-652-8970

Dave Kerwin-Vice Principal